
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

 General Announcement 
 

Communications and Accountability Department | www.bcgov.net 

June 5, 2018 
 

Beaufort County Housing Needs  
Assessment Report Now Available 

 
The Beaufort County Housing Needs Assessment Report and associated 
presentation to Beaufort County Council are now available to the public on the 
County website here along with historical report information. 
 
Conducted by Bowen National Research, the extensive and comprehensive report 
is a result of detailed surveys, interviews and feedback from the public, 
businesses, chambers of commerce, elected officials from across the County, and 
other stakeholders.  
 
The report gives an in-depth look at the changing housing needs throughout the 
County and incorporates factors such as household income, anticipated population 
growth, the availability of rental units and market pricing across economic levels. 
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To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here. 
 
 

http://bcgov.net/archives/county-government/affordable-housing-workforce-housing/2018-housing-needs-assessment-market-study.pdf
http://bcgov.net/archives/county-government/affordable-housing-workforce-housing/2018-housing-needs-assessment-presentation.pdf
http://bcgov.net/archives/county-government/affordable-housing-workforce-housing/index.php
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2

